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I support replacing the bridge, I however am very opposed to HB 2098 -2 because it 

represents a total environmental failure for the state. The forthcoming -3 Amendment 

is much better, pushing for mass transit and containing pro-labor positions. We need 

an appropriately sized crossing that does not expand freeways or deepen Oregon's 

already destructive car dependency. ODOT's focus on freeway expansion is bad for 

Oregon and bad for the planet. 


